TOWN OF BAINBRIDGE
15 NORTH MAIN STREET
BAINBRIDGE, NY 13733
(607) 967 – 3781
 
LEGAL NOTICE:
 
             PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Bainbridge will hold a public hearing to hear the public’s opinion on whether the town should opt-in or opt-out of the proposed Cannabis Program.  The hearing will take place in the Bainbridge Town Hall, 15 North Main St., Bainbridge on Tuesday December 14th, 2021 at 6:40PM. At the hearing, the public is invited to express their opinions and thoughts on the proposed Cannabis Program.
 
 
By Order of the Bainbridge
Town Board
Aric McKown, Town Clerk

